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FEDERATION ORE HAULAGE MODIFICATION 
APPROVED 

 

Aurelia Metals Limited (ASX: AMI) (Aurelia or the Company) is pleased to report that the NSW Department 

of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure (DPHI) has approved a modification to the Federation Mine 

development consent, allowing up to 600 thousand tonnes of ore per annum to be hauled to the Peak 

processing plant, up from the previously approved 200 thousand tonnes per annum. 

This approval will enable Aurelia to realise the higher value from treating all ore mined from Federation at 

Peak, as outlined in the findings of the Cobar Optimisation Study (see ASX announcement dated 23 October 

2024, ‘Cobar Basin Optimisation Update’). 

There are a number of administrative updates to management plans required due to the approval, which will 

be undertaken in due course.  

 

Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer, Bryan Quinn commented: 

“The ability for Aurelia to send all of the ore mined at Federation to be processed at Peak is a key value driver 

for us as we optimise our Cobar Basin operations and fill our mills with high value ore. This modification to the 

development consent is a key step in enhancing our growth strategy. 

I would like to thank the approvals team at Aurelia for their efforts in getting us to this point. I would also like to 
thank the NSW DPHI for their continued support of our operations in the Cobar Region.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This announcement has been approved for release by the Managing Director and Chief Executive 
Officer. 
 

For further information contact:  

Leigh Collins       Media contact 

Group Manager Commercial and Investor Relations   Michael Vaughan  

Aurelia Metals       Fivemark Partners 

+61 7 3180 5000      +61 422 602 720 

About Aurelia 

Aurelia Metals Limited (ASX: AMI) is an Australian mining and exploration company with a highly strategic 

landholding in the Cobar Basin in western New South Wales. We operate three underground base metal mines at 

our two operations, Peak and Federation.  In addition, we are progressing the Great Cobar Project, a consented, 

high-grade copper development located at Peak.  
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